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I’ve witnessed how the 
generosity in our reining 
industry brings out the best in 

us.
I’ve always been amazed by 

the generous givers we have in 
the reining community and their 
incredible, creative ways of raising 
financial support for the Reining 
Horse Foundation. We have many 
ways to help and make a difference. 
Two of the ways are through 
the Reiners Club recognizing 
unrestricted gifts and through 
the special Sliders’ Night Out 
event presented by Toyon Ranch. 
Anyone can participate in these 
opportunities.

We are blessed to have 
an amazing group of NRHA 
Professionals who are doing an 
extraordinary job donating their 
time to the NRHyA Buy-A-Pro 
Auction. They are role models for 
youth and riders of all levels. Each 
year, many NRHA Professionals also 
make contributions in support of 
the RHF Dale Wilkinson Memorial 
Crisis Fund when purchasing and 
renewing their memberships.

NRHA members’ pride in RHF 
is amazing! The voluntary, show 
entry donation program is another 
great example of how anyone can 
come together to support NRHA’s 
charitable arm. When everyone 
contributes something — even 
$10 — it adds up to make a big 
difference.

NRHA’s member software, 
ReinerSuite, makes it simple to 
donate to RHF when you purchase 
or renew your membership. 
Gifts of all amounts help us to be 
effective in our reining community. 
I, personally, am touched by so 
many families honoring loved ones 

through memorial gifts.
RHF is not only a crisis 

organization; it also provides 
leadership development and 
scholarships for the next generation. 
Supporting youth, assisting people 
in need and honoring our sport 
are all pillars of the RHF mission 
to care for and honor our reining 
community.

There’s recent good news, too. In 
2024, RHF made possible a record 
amount of crisis fund grants and 
scholarships. 

This is thanks to many amazing 
donors through the years.

Being part of RHF makes me 
incredibly proud. I have learned that 
helping others is something that 
makes you feel good — incredibly 
good. I have been personally 
involved in this industry for three 
decades, but getting involved with 
RHF has been a complete game 
changer for me.

I’ve witnessed how the generosity 
in our reining industry brings out 
the best in us. I love that everyone 
can give to our community, help our 
sport, and be part of an amazing 
story. God bless!

One for All, All for One

Andrea Stillo
RHF Board Officer 

To donate, visit reiningfoundation.com, 
or contact the RHF at 405-946-7400, 
ext. 106, or rhf@nrha.com.
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